Weajor Wedving Worksheop

It's in the Warp: Color and Design in Rep Presented by Rosalie Neilson e T

The workshop dates are January 10, 11, 12, 2012 at Penrose House. This |
workshop will be for 4 or 8 shaft looms. There will be four stripe combina- E
tions for 4 shaft weaving and sixteen different strip combinations in 8 '
shaft weaving. This is not a round robin workshop. Go to her website:
http://rosalieneilson.com to learn more about Rosalie’s work. We are for-
tunate to be able to schedule such a well-known presenter. Rosalie is an
expert in both rep design and the use of color. The workshop is full, but
there is a waiting list. Please contact the workshop chairs, Emily Jones
(mikegone98@aol.com) or Linda Shaffer (lindalshaffer@msn.com) for
more information. The deposit for the workshop is $90.

2011-2012 PPWG Membership
Additions and Corrections
Additions
Jan Roes
4305 Meadowview Court
Colorado Springs, CO 80918
email: janroes57@yahoo.com tele #719 638-4990

Corrections
Betsy Anderson email address:
betsy.anderson@earthlink.net

Julie Tompkins email address:
tompkinsalpacas@centurylink.net

Thank you to Heather Hubbard for her donation of
the "Handwoven Calendar" produced by the mem-
bers of the Handweavers Guild of Pueblo.

“I am ready to help you wind bobbins!”

As reminder, please let the librarians know if there
are any books, DVD's or CD's that you would like
the guild to purchase. Presently, we are working on
obtaining some new books on tapestry, DVD's on
spinning and a few reprints of older, more obscure
weaving texts.



